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COUNCIL CONTACTS

Yukon: Vacant

Prince George: Corinne Printz

250-964- 7479

Kamloops: Vacant

Vemon: FredStoll
250-545-4273

Kelowna: Fred Jarvis
250-878-5522

South Okanagan: Mike Bonnie
236-422-1061
Kootenays: Vacant

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

We have almost pushed our way through this most challenging year; however, it appears that the beginning
of 2021 is going to continue to challenge us.

One encouraging aspect to me, is that through all of this, our membership has not wavered at all. New
members continue to join us and our number of paid members has remained strong.

It has been disappointing for a social club such as ours not to be able to engage personally with one
another. This makes our newsletter all the more important as it is our main source of
communication. However, | encourage you to get in touch with fellow members with whom you are
familiar and find out how they are doing. This is one example of how wonderful the technology of e-mail
and facetime, etc. are to communicating with friends near and far.

One positive thing is that the Santa Letter Writing Program will be going ahead this year. It will run a little
differently this year, however this valuable program has never been so important to all the children around
the world. We have had reports that letters to Santa have already begun to arrive. If you find that you
have extra time on your hands, as most of do in these times, | encourage you to help out. More
information is found in this newsletter.

| wish you a happy and healthy holiday season and look forward to reporting to you in our January
newsletter.

Sincerely,

Gany Fisken
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COUNCIL NEWS:

VERNON COUNCIL:

We had a small group of nine members organized by Pam Dyrda at Wings on September 22. Sandy Blair and
Wanda Fisher won door prizes.

Although we will not hold a Christmas get together this year, we felt we would still like to donate to Santa’s
Anonymous. If you would like to help out, you can drop off a donation or a new unwrapped toy to Gary Fisher
or if you prefer, Gary will pick it up from you.

Another place that can use our help is Teen Junction. They are in need of toques, scarves, gloves, socks and
warm jackets. Please go through your closets and if you have these items that you are not using, let us
know. They just need to be in reasonable shape and suitable for teens. We will happily come and pick them up
from you.

KELOWNA COUNCIL:

Fred Jarvis has set up a Christmas Turkey dinner at the Legion for December 9 at 1:00 p.m. The cost is $27
including gratuity. If you wish to attend please get in touch with Fred Jarvis, Mike Bonnie or Gary Fisher,
depending on your area and they will arrange tickets for you on a first come basis.

CHAPTER NEWS:

We are pleased to announce that the 2020 Heritage Club Scholarship Awards have been presented. The
recipients were: Abigail Leu, granddaughter of Simcoe Chapter member Walter Leu in Ontario; Anika Heidinger,
step granddaughter of Heartland Chapter member David Zayac in Manitoba; and Shanaya McMillan,
granddaughter of Heartland Chapter member Robert Sweetland in Manitoba. Congratulations to all three of
these deserving young people.

Although the annual Presidents’ Meetings were not held in Quebec this year, we would like to recognize the
2019 Chapter Award winners: Bytown Chapter of Ontario — President’s and Camaraderie Awards; Van-isle
Chapter from Vancouver Island — Community Service Award; Chinook Chapter of Alberta — Community Service
Award and Richelieue Chapter of Quebec ~ Camaraderie Award. Congratulations to all.

The Canada Post Community Foundation stamps went on sale in late September. The proceeds from the sale
of these stamps go towards the Foundation to support non-profit organizations that help kids in need. The
Foundation awarded 1.3 million dollars to local and national groups across Canada. We would like to encourage
all our members to purchase these stamps to help support this great charity.
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CANADA POST

COMMUNITY FOUNDATION

Issue date: September 21, 2020

The design for this year's fundraising stamp issue for
Canada Post Community Foundation was most
definitely a group effort. After the experts on our
Stamp Advisory Committee selected their top three
choices, our frontiine postalstaff were asked to vote
for their favourite based on what they had heard
from customers about past issues

The winner, by Subplot Design Inc., features an
illustration by Isabelle Arsenault of  diverse (and
adorable) community of animals lving peacefully in
a bountiful tree. It reminds us that, despite our
differences, we have the power to come together
and enrich each other's ives.

“This ninth annual semi-postal fundraising issue
once again allows customers to show they care,
s one dollar from the purchase of each booklet of
10 stamps and a donation of 10 cents for each
OffcialFirst Day Cover go directly o the Foundation
10 support non-profit organizations that help kids
inneed.

Thanks to the generosity of stamp users and
collectors like you, we've raised nearly $9 million
over the years for more than 770 local and national
groups that bring positive change to Canadian
children and youth ~ and we'll be awarding another
$1.3 millon this fal

Chapter 29 held an Executive Meeting on October 20 in Kelowna. Present were President Gary Fisher, Treasurer
Ed Ewanchuk, Secretary Wanda Fisher, Fred Jarvis President of the Kelowna Council, Fred Stoll Chapter 29 held
an Executive Meeting on October 20 in Kelowna. President of the Vernon Council and Corinne Printz President
of the Prince George Council who joined us on Facebook Messenger. A discussion and vote were held on the
allocation of this year’s donation monies. Variety Children’s’ Charity has received $1,250 towards Canada Post
Heritage Club name recognition on a Sunshine Coach and BC Children’s Hospital received a cheque for $1,250.

Because there has been a lack of chapter events due to COVID this year, the executive voted to hold a
Christmas prize draw. Six names will be randomly selected from our paid members list and the winners will
receive a cheque for $25. The winners will be announced in the January newsletter.

Our National Executive; President J.P. Leguerrier, 1** Vice President Eldred Holmes, 2" Vice President Claude
Brunea, 3" Vice President Gary Fisher and Secretary/Treasurer Nick Ronsky have been meeting via facetime
on a regular basis to make sure our Heritage Club is running smoothly and on track.
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Gary Fisher and Ed Ewanchuk laid a wreath in the Heritage Club’s name at the cenotaph in Vernon on
Remembrance Day. The Kelowna Council donated the wreath money to the Legion in Kelowna.

During the pandemic, we are still collecting pull tabs and aluminum foil for the Royal Purple. If you have some
of these, you can drop them off or send them to Gary Fisher. We just received a big box-full from Eileen
Malchow and friends up on Fraser Lake. Thanks girls!

We have received word that Santa has been very busy getting ready for Christmas this year by expanding his
huge workshop, providing safe distancing and conditions for his elves by ordering protective gloves, hand
sanitizers, and wipes for use in the workshop. Plans were underway early this year developing new and creative
ways to ensure each and every child who writes to Santa will receive a reply, especially during this
unprecedented year and every elf will be safe.

If you wish to volunteer as a Santa letter writing elf, please get in touch with our Chapter coordinator Gary
Fisher. We will need your name and address ASAP in order to have the numbers and prepare mailing labels
ahead of time.

Gary and Wanda Fisher's granddaughter Chiara did this artwork as part of the
Thrifty grocery store's Remembrance Day display in Sidney.





